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Dear Parent 
 

In wake of COVID-19 threat, we all must stay safe during this lockdown period. AarogyaSetu 

app has been developed by the Government to fight against COVID-19 to enable us to assess 

the risk of Coronavirus infection. 

 

I urge you all to light a candle, diya or torch on your mobile for 9 minutes at 9:00 p.m. on this 

Sunday i.e. on 05.04.2020. 

 

Let us all join government initiatives to contain the spread of coronavirus in interest of Health 

and safety of all. 

 

You all are requested to kindly refer to http://cbse.nic.in/newsite/attach/23_Circular_2020.pdf 

and for brochure click on the following link  

http://cbse.nic.in/newsite/attach/BrochureofAYUSHMinistry_03042020.pdf on cbse.nic.in to do 

the needful in combating coronavirus. 

 

I wish good health and safety to you all. 

 

With kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

InderpreetBhumra 

Mrs.InderpreetBhumra 

Principal 

St. Cecilia’s Public School 

 

http://cbse.nic.in/newsite/attach/23_Circular_2020.pdf
http://cbse.nic.in/newsite/attach/BrochureofAYUSHMinistry_03042020.pdf

